
Mary Callahan, Learning Lab Coordinator 

 

My name is Mary Callahan and I am the new coordinator for the ADHD Learning Lab. I have been a 

Special Education Teacher at Minnetonka Middle School West since the spring of 2009. Additionally, I 

am the department chair for the special education department. I work with students with various 

disabilities ranging from Autism, Emotional/Behavioral Disorders, Learning Disabilities, and Other Health 

Impairments in grades 6 through 8. A passion area of mine is working with students who are impacted 

with ADHD. Several of my family members have ADHD, which initially led to my interest in supporting 

students manage their challenges and to learn strategies to build their success in the classroom. I look 

forward to meeting all students and parents.  Please reach out to me if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Mary Callahan  

mary.callahan@minnetonkaschools.org  


